
From: Social Security Administration, Office of External Affairs <oea.net.post@ssa.gov>
To: Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov

Date: 2/2/2015 2:38:37 PM
Subject: Social Security Has a New Service Available

Dear Colleague:

We are excited to announce that we have a new service available. Beginning today, Social Security beneficiaries can view 
and print their SSA-1099 and SSA-1042S online via their personal my Social Security accounts.

Tax season is here, and many beneficiaries need a SSA-1099 or a SSA-1042S to complete their tax returns. If your clients 
receive Social Security benefits and did not receive or misplaced their SSA-1099 or SSA-1042S, encourage them to save 
time and create a my Social Security account to get instant replacements.

Setting up an account is easy, secure, and convenient. Your clients just need to go to www.socialsecurity.gov/myaccount/. 
With a my Social Security account, they can:

Get a benefit verification letter;
Check their benefit and payment information and their earnings record;
Change their address and phone number;
Start or change direct deposit of their benefit payment; and now 
Get a replacement SSA-1099 or SSA-1042S.

We hope that you find this information helpful, and we encourage you to share it with your members and colleagues.

Sincerely,

Maria Artista-Cuchna
Acting Associate Commissioner 

for External Affairs

Stay Connected with Social Security:

Join the Millions! Create a my Social Security account at www.socialsecurity.gov/myaccount. 

Need health coverage or know someone that does, visit www.healthcare.gov.

If you would rather not receive future communications from Social Security Administration, let us know by clicking here. 
Social Security Administration, 3409 Annex 6401 Security Boulevard, Baltimore, MD 21235 United States
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